
May 2023 

Dear Pastor and Church family: 

Kariobangi 

     This month during our church-wide evangelism efforts, 
we went to an area within walking distance of Karen 
Baptist Church called Kariobangi.  In Kenya, a couple of 
miles is an easy walking distance as most walk farther to 
work each work day.  We have spent the last several 
months visting every boma (compound) containing 
multiple homes that allowed public access.  We visited 
every ghorofa (apartment building) and business along the 
main roads.  Although there were many not home, still we were able to get the Gospel 
of Christ out to this area.  We plan to revisit this area in a few months since the state 
of the economy has people moving a lot for the sake of jobs.   

     We praise the Lord for the visitors to church and professions of faith that we were 
able to see from the Kariobangi area.  Currently, there are some Bible studies taking 
place on Saturdays in Kariobangi with the purpose of unseating false doctrine, planting 
right Bible doctrine, and seeing souls saved.  We also have monthly Bible club with the 
children of Embulbul near Kariobangi.  Though we will be focusing on another 
neighboring area in the coming months for evangelism, we will still be returning to 
Kariobangi to follow up with prospects and Bible studies. 

Bible Institute 

     Since we arrived in 2020, Karen Baptist Church has had Bible institute classes one 
evening a week for two hours.  At the time, this was all the young men were able to 
commit.  This year brought some changes to the schedules of the young men which 
will allow them to be more available to focus on Bible institute training.  Missionary 
Cormier and I have worked together to add additional classes where we will teach 3 
days a week for a total of 8 hours of classes.  In addition, we plan to have a time each 
week where the instructors and students will have “in the field” training as a practical 
application of their Personal Evangelism class. 

Prayer Requests 

•   Souls saved through the evangelism efforts of Karen Baptist Church. 
•   Weekly Bible studies that they may also see souls saved and new converts discipled. 
•   Monthly Bible Club in Embulbul that families may be reached for the Lord. 
•   Bible Institute classes that the Lord will allow young men to be trained up for service 
to the Lord in ministry. 
•   Please Pray for a boy named Lucky as he recovers from surgery.  He was hit by a 
bicycle which left him with a fractured skull and ribs.  He is a young boy that attends 
Bible Club and goes to Sunday School at KBC. 
 

 

 

Thank you for your faithful prayer and financial support! 

Billy, Crystal, and Hudson Coley 

 

Sending Church: 

Skagit Valley Baptist Church 
16946 State Route 536 
Mt. Vernon, WA 98273 
(360) 428-7012 

 
Billy’s Phone (Kenya): 

+254 740 903 196  
(EAT: CST +8 hours) 

Field Address: 

P.O. Box 2911-00502 
Karen, KENYA 

 
E-mail: 

Coleys2Kenya@icloud.com 

Website: 

Coleys4Kenya.com 

Support Address: 

GIBM 
P.O. Box 700 
Sherman, TX 75091 
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